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THE APRIL MEETING IN MONTEREY 

The six hundred eighty-fifth meeting of the American Math­
ematical Society was held at the Naval Postgraduate School, Mon­
terey, California, on Saturday, April 24, 1971. There were 162 
registrants at the meeting, including 134 members of the Society. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for Far 
Western Sectional Meetings, there were two invited hour addresses 
at this meeting. Professor James Dugundji of the University of 
Southern California spoke on Topics in the theory of retracts. He was 
introduced by Professor Leslie C. Glaser. Professor Ray A. Kunze of 
the University of California at Irvine lectured on Some results and 
problems concerning uniformly bounded representations of semisimple 
Lie groups. Professor Haskell P. Rosenthal introduced Professor 
Kunze. 

There were seven sessions of contributed ten minute papers, chaired 
by Professors Craig Comstock, Daniel L. Davis, Richard Franke, 
R. C. Hooper, J. L. Southam, Carroll O. Wilde, and Daniel E. 
Wulbert. 
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